
 

Minutes of Monthly Meeting 

August 6, 2018 

The meeting was called to order by our President, Debbie Wilson.  There were 34 

members present. 

 

Debbie, presented quilt labels that were donated by  Carolyn of the Village Cloth Shoppe in 

Dekalb for the quilts of valor we’ll be working on individually for next fall’s quilt display at 

the Brandon library (and then donating to military personnel) 

 

While on the subject of next fall’s quilt display, a motion was made to purchase a new quilt 

stand for the guild.  Marcella Comans made the motion to make the purchase and Ann Wil-

liams seconded the motion.  Lucy Large will place the order; anyone interested in adding to 

the order may do so, the cost per stand is $149.00.   

 

Reminder of the August Sit n’ Sew on Friday, August 10th.  Janet Lindsey requested that 

anyone interested in bringing any type of quilting project in any stage to come to the Mis-

sissippi Craft Center this Saturday, between noon and 5:00 to demo our craft to patrons of 

the museum. 

    

The July minutes presented for approval, second by Diane McLendon and unanimously  

approved. 
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Note from the President— 

It was great to see everyone and to see what you’ve been up 
to.  Such beautiful quilts are being completed.  But time keeps on moving, 
don’t forget the upcoming events.  
 
• Brandon Quilters Retreat—September 27—29  
• Pine Belt Quilt Show in Hattiesburg—October 5th and 6th 
  
Get started on the quilt of valor for next year.  Please see Polly for the quilt 
labels.  
  

Debbie Wilson If you have registered a quilt(s) for the 

Pinebelt Quilt Show in October and would 

like for Sarah Kethcum to deliver it/them 

to the Bernina Quilt Shop for you, please 

bring them to our September 10th 

meeting.  The deadline for delivery is one 

of the dates that we’ll be at Lake Tiak O’ 

Khata for our retreat. 
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Sew n’ Tell—UFO’s 

Minutes continued 

Diane McLendon invited anyone that would like to attend to a Becky Goldsmith 

class that Pinebelt Quilters was hosted this week. 
 

Missy Lee gave the treasury report - The guild has a balance of $3,540.35 
 

Judy’s sunshine report—2 Birthday cards, 2 Thinking of You and 1 Welcome card 

were mailed out in the month of July. 
 

Reminder that the MQA fall meeting is October 19th and 20th in Corinth and that 

our September meeting will be September 10th, as the library is closed Monday, 

September 3rd for Labor Day. 
 

Debbie then had us play a game of 25 quilting questions and the winner received a 

nice prize of fat quarters. 

 

Sew n’ Tell was presented and the meeting was adjourned. 
 

Patricia Welsch, Secretary-Newsletter 
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Cindy Pannier— 

Orphan Blocks 

And  

Flying Geese & Stars 

Missy Lee— 

Blue Bird 

(Pat Sloan) 

Sarah Ketchum— 

Corn n’ Beans 



Sew n’ Tell 

Judy Robbins— 

Chunky Churn Dash, 

Bonnie Hunter class 

and Quilt of Valor 

Marilyn Rose - 

Bow Ties 

1600 inch quilt and 

Stack n’ Whack pin wheels 

Martha Ludke— 

New Orleans  

(Diane Knott) 

Sarah Ketchum— 

Moose Quilt  

(Mary Lou Weiden) 
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Diana Carey shared a Legacy of quilt tops she was honored to receive that had been sewn by 

her mother over the years—Flower Garden; Tumbling Block; Checkered Board; Stars and 

Pinwheels; Joseph’s Coat and Diamonds 
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Sew n’ Tell—Legacy of Quilts 



PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 

Brandon Quilters 

Newsletter 

237 Maplewood Dr. 

Madison, MS 39110 

       Reminders and Dates - 
 

        

Sit n’ Sew and Community Quilt 

work day—Saturday—

September 8th (before our meeting) 
 

 September Guild meeting—Monday,  

             September 10th 
 

 

Brandon Quilters Fall Quilt  Retreat at Lake 

Tiak O’ Khata—September 27—30 
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